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Nikki Zimmerman

From: Megan Dunneisen
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 8:35 PM
To: Nikki Zimmerman; Brian Zirbes
Subject: PUD Public Hearing

Briefing on Public Hearing: 
 
There was public comment on the public hearing tonight. Once concern is the street they are ending/ not conƟnuing off 
of steeplechase dr. in Area A-D -  concern on the congesƟon it leaves the people in that area with only having two exits. 
Especially during high traffic Ɵmes. Another concern about this same area and fire trucks/ems geƫng in.  
 
 
 
Megan  


